

Georgia/C Carolinas PCEF Committee Meeting

ACTION ITEMS – from February 8, 2018 Meeting

Action items in italics have been carried over from earlier meeting(s).

5. Materials, Fabrication and Construction

- 5.a **Accelerated Construction** Informational Item
- 5.b **Reciprocity & Standardization for Certifications and Other Issues** Active
 - *Identify items for further consideration* Industry
- 5.c **Tolerances** Informational Item
- 5.d **Silica Requirements and Rubbing Girders** Active Item
 - *Send previous G/C PCEF SCC comparison to DOTs for updating.* Industry

6. Parameters and Standardization

- 6.a **Precast Pavements [approach slabs]** Informational Item
 - *Develop details for connecting and setting approach slabs* Richard Potts/Gary Shrieves
- 6.b **Full-Depth Bridge Slabs** Informational Item
 - *Obtain copy of presentation on full depth deck slab project* Bill DuVall
 - *Invite Eddie He to give presentation on AccelBridge system projects (postpone)* G/C PCI
- 6.c **Process Standardization**
Lead: *Jeff White*
- 6.c.1 **RFID/Bar Codes for PS Members** Informational Item
- 6.c.2 **Full-Length Debonding of Strands** Active Item
 - *Distribute notes from NCDOT cored slab standards allowing full-length debonding* JR Parimuha
- 6.d **Reinforcement Details** Active Item
Lead: *Richard Potts* Reid Castrodale
 - *Develop industry recommended standard practices for varying stirrup projections* Richard Potts
 - *Develop industry recommended standard practices for continuity reinforcement* Richard Potts
 - *Develop industry recommended standard practices for top strand debonding* Reid Castrodale
 - *Distribute the agenda item to the DOTs* Reid Castrodale
 - *Find out if supplementary bars provide required composite connection to girder* Castrodale/Nickas
- 6.e **Girder Shapes** Active Item
Lead: *Reid Castrodale*
 - *Develop guidance on factors to be considered when selecting girder sections* G/C PCI
 - *Develop proposal on preferred deck bulb tee section(s)* Industry
- 6.e.1 **Lateral Stability of Girders** Active Item
- 6.f **NEXT Beam** Active Item
Lead: Bill DuVall
 - *Presentation on NEXT beam projects at next meeting* GDOT
- 6.g **Precast Substructure Elements** Informational Item
Lead: *JR Parimuha*
- 6.g.1 **Precast Pile Caps** Informational Item
 - *Distribute precast cap details for recent project* Richard Potts
- 6.g.2 **Precast Substructures** Informational Item